SUBMISSION 1

Dear sir/madame,

My name is Mr Conor D Annesley. I am a resident of Canberra.

In relation to the immigration bridge, I wish to say that:

I have seen the television advertisements for people to have their family details
recorded on the bridge. In my view, these advertisements are dishonest because (a)
they give the impression that the bridge is an imitative of the Department of
Immigration (b) there is no mention of having to pay $110; and There should be no

further building of apartments, bridges, memorials, etc around Lake Burley Griffen.
The attraction of the lake lies in the water, trees and grass - not concrete.

Yours sincerely

C. Annesley
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